
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Ref:  SG/FS           January 2018 

 

 

 

 

   

Dear Colleague 

 

Many thanks for your interest in appointment as Director of Learning / Head of Maths at Oldbury Wells School from 

September 2018. This is an excellent opportunity to join a highly committed and professional team within a very 

successful school.   

 

The advertised position is suitable for a Maths specialist ready for a head of department position.  The successful 

candidate should have excellent leadership and management skills and a proven track record in securing excellent exam 

results for students.  Like all of our subject leaders, the post holder will be a highly successful and experienced teacher 

in his/her subject specialism, who is able to enthuse, motivate and inspire children.  They will join a team of highly 

capable and established faculty leaders and lead an experienced and qualified team which includes the teaching of 

Mathematics, Further Mathemtics and Core Mathematics 

 

Interested applicants should return a completed application form, together with a letter of introduction, by 9am on 

Monday, 12 February 2018.  Your letter of introduction should address the following: 

 Your experience relating to the post. 

 If successful, how you would use your leadership and management skills to improve Maths outcomes. 

Application forms are available on our website, www.oldburywells.co.uk/page/266/vacancies .  The address, phone and 

fax number are given at the foot of this letter; applications by e-mail should be sent to the Headteacher's Secretary, 

Frances Sherrington at frances.sherrington@oldburywells.com 

 

This appointment is a permanent, full time one made under the Teachers' National Conditions of Service. Any offer of 

appointment will of course be subject to the usual health, DBS checks and references.   You should refer to the 

Candidate Specification to assist you with writing your supporting letter of introduction.    

 

Many thanks again for your interest and I look forward to hearing from you. If there is anything further that we can tell 

you before you submit your application, please do not hesitate to contact me.  We do of course welcome visits from 

potential candidates.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher 

 

       Oldbury Wells School 
Headteacher                 Bridgnorth, Shropshire WV16 5JD 

Mrs Sarah Godden BA MEd               T 01746 765454 F 01746 762746 

E head@oldburywells.com               W www.oldburywells.co.uk 

                  E admin@oldburywells.com 
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